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CALL TO ACTION

Dear Legislator,

Please consider the difficulty of living in Connecticut with less than $1,600 in the bank and a monthly salary of less than $1,276.   That is what we require for Medicaid recipients.  These individuals have no money to weather an emergency- a repair, security deposit, rent increase, new mattress- almost anything results in a financial crisis.  The asset maximum has not changed since 1970; expenses certainly have increased.  Please support an increase in assets and income for adults with disabilities or in need of long-term care.  

Sincerely,
(Include your name and address)
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